
My name is Cassie Wilson, I'm 22 years old, and I am writing in support of HB 2560. As a young disabled person, I've engaged 
more with giving testimony and attending public hearings and meetings over the past year than any other time. The world has been 
at my fingertips over the course of the pandemic and that's a form of accessibility that I really hope we do not lose when things open 
back up. It's nice to have my voice heard without having to make arrangements to travel 60 miles, contribute to traffic and pollution, 
to give a very brief testimony or to have a very brief meeting. I deeply value being able to participate in the political process without 
having to leave my home. Please keep remote accessibility through technology an option for the general public. Thank you.


